April 27, 2021

Dr. Yvette G. Taylor

Regional Administrator

Federal Transit Administration, Region IV
230 Peachtree Street, NW, Suite 1400
Atlanta, GA 30303

RE: Split Letter for Distribution of Section 5307 Formula funds to the Piedmont Authority
for Regional Transportation (PART) and Guilford County Transportation and
Mobility Services (TAMS)

Attn: Elizabeth Parris Orr, Community Planner

Dear Dr. Taylor:

In accordance with FTA C 9030.1E, the City of Greensboro, the Designated Recipient for the

Greensboro, NC Urbanized Area authorizes the reallocation of a portion of its Federal Fiscal

Year 2021 Section 5307 apportionment to the Piedmont Authority for Regional Transportation

(PART) and Guilford County Transportation and Mobility Services (TAMS), as follows:

City of Greensboro FY2021 apportionment: $5,335,506

PART $352,624 Operating Assistance/
Preventive Maintenance

Guilford County TAMS $35,000 Operating Assistance

City of Greensboro $4,947,882 Operating Assistance/

Preventative Maintenance

As identified in this Split Letter, the Designated Recipient authorizes the assignment/allocation
of Section 5307 funds to the Direct Recipient and Sub-recipient named herein. The undersigned
agree to the Split Letter and the amounts allocated/assigned to the Direct Recipient. Each Direct
Recipient is responsible for its application to the Federal Transit Administration to receive
Section 5307 funds and assumes the responsibilities associated with any award for these funds.

This sub-allocation of funding was developed through a collaborative process with local
officials, operating through the Greensboro Urban Area Metropolitan Planning Organization
(GUAMPO) and the City of Greensboro as the Designated Recipient. The process was fair and
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rational, based on local needs, and agreeable to the recipients. The sub-allocation plan for Fiscal
years 2020-2022 was approved by the GUAMPO on January 22, 2020.

Please contact Bruce Adams, Public Transportation Division Manager, at (336) 412-6237 or by
email at bruce.adams@ereensboro-nc.gov if you have further questions.

Designated Recipient (City of Greensboyo, North Carolina)

Signature of Authorized Official: | cxM_/\g Date: ¥~38-2¢

David Parrish, City Manager

Direct Recipient (Piedmont Authority for Regional Transporjation, North Carolina)

Signature of Authorized Olfficial: P M Date: %‘ SRil=cy

Scott W. Rhine, PART Executive Director

Cc:  Marikay Abuzuaiter, GUAMPO Transportation Advisory Committee Chair
Kimberly Sowell, Assistant City Manager
Hanna Cockburn, AICP, Department of Transportation Director
Bruce Adams, Public Transportation Division Director
Cari Hopson, Public Transportation Division Grants Administrator
Tyler Meyer, GUAMPO Technical Coordinating Committee Chair
Scott Rhine, Director, Piedmont Authority for Regional Transportation
Irma Zimmerman, Transportation Supervisor, Guilford County TAMS



